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Our PE lessons will focus on gymnastics and dance.  We
will be thinking about balance and different movements
as well as performing dances from other cultures.

RE/ PSHE

Our topic this half term is, ‘Changes in Living Memory’
and we are focussing on the changes since the 50s. We
will be looking at space exploration and changes in
transport as well as artists of the 50s and 60s. 

 Stay in touch :

YEAR 1/2YEAR 1/2
Autumn 1

 A note from the teachers: 

 Looking ahead: 

Please email us via the office to
ensure a response

This term, Year 1 will be focusing on phonics, using our
knowledge to spell and write sentences as well as building
our fluency when reading. 
Year 2 will be focusing on perfecting sentences and
ensuring they are grammatically correct, linking our
learning to space and Neil Armstrong. 

Please label all items of clothing. We have
already had several items go missing and
unnamed items to rehome. 

Please can all children have their reading
books in school every day. If you hear
your child read, please sign their reading
record. 

Forest School Kits- Friday 
The children will need suitable clothing
for autumnal weather, including
waterproofs. They need alternative base
clothing and can not do Forest School in
their PE kits. 

PE Kits- Grey joggers and hoodie with
the Henry Chadwick sports t-shirt
Needed on Wednesday (with Mr O’Leary)
and Friday (Footsteps)

Parent’s Evening - 7th October / 10th
October

What a fantastic start to the year. The
children all came in to school full of smiles
and enthusiasm for the term ahead. 
We always begin the year practicing
routines and supporting the children with
settling in which they have done well. 

This term, Year 1 and 2 have already started to think
about number and place value. We have been looking at
what each number is worth and how we can partition
numbers in a variety of ways. We will then be moving on
to addition and subtraction. 

Our Science topic at the end of this half term is ‘People and
their pets’. We will be thinking about what different pets need
and how to care for animals. The children will be able to share
their own experiences and we may have some furry visitors to
the classroom!

Reminders:

Mrs Orme - Mon/ Tues / Wed 
Mrs Jane - Every morning & all
day Thursday

In PSHE, we are going to be thinking about citizenship,
rules and the importance of school council. Our RE is all
about Christianity and creation as well as Harvest. Keep up with what’s happening

in class on Class Dojo


